
 

 

Dear Sirs, 
 
After having read the consultation paper entitled “Guidelines for the National Psychology Examination” and 

seeing the implications of such examination process for the different specialisations within Psychology, I need 

to express my agreement with and support  the response made by Mrs. Libby Brook regarding this issue.   
 

 
Alicia Authelet 
 
 

"Knowing is not enough; we must apply. 

Willing is not enough; we must do" Goethe 

 

 


